date: 19 Apr 2023, 21:10 subject: Spokes prize 2022

Dear Spokes

Wanted to get in touch to say we picked up our Veloe Multi from Laid Back Bikes on the 7th April and it's settled in to its new home with 180km on the clock already!

It's enjoyed shopping, outings with the kids, commuting (today we managed the nursery run, to the Western General, then to the Royal Infirmary, then back to Leith before another nursery run again.. a day I'd have never attempted by bike before, and far quicker than bus or car) Kids absolute love 'fast bike', as they've nicknamed it.

We'll be pedalling on Parliament on it this weekend, in the hope of safer streets to ride it on in the future.

Thanks again for Spokes generosity and the encouragement the competition was to take the leap to an electric cargo bike.

All the best, Robyn